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Provider Connect has been restored to full functionality for authorizations related to 
Supported Employment.  Please enter all levels of review for supported employment 
through Provider Connect.  Indicate the requested start date needed.   The Core 
Service Agencies – CSA – have been asked to honor the requested start dates for 
services from December 10, 2012 to the present.   
 


